
Torch Lake Township
COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE

Torch Lake Township is in the process of 
updating its Master Plan, a document 
that will guide what the future looks like 
in the Township. The Township is hosting 
a community open house to gather 
residents’ input. 

Come at any time during the open house – 
you may stay for the whole event or a few 
minutes, whatever works with your schedule! 
All are welcome to attend.

Please join us to provide input on the Master 
Plan, to learn what is happening in Torch 
Lake Township, and to ask questions. We 
look forward to seeing you!

DETAILS
 

Community 
Services Building
2355 US-31, 
Kewadin, MI 49648

4:00 – 6:30 pm

Monday, 
September 15th 


